
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 28.03.2025 

Parents’ Evening 

Today, you will receive your allocated parents’ 
evening slot. We have worked hard to accom-
modate your first choice time, but this hasn’t 
been possible for all. Please let you child’s 
class teacher know if you are unable to make 
the allocated time.  

On the evening, please come into school via the 
hall doors. You can wait in the hall and look 
through your child’s books; their teacher will 
come to get you when they are ready for you. 
Pupils are welcome to attend too.   

Forest School 

Children in Nursery and Reception will be taking part in forest school each Tuesday from Tuesday 
1st April. Please send your child to school wearing appropriate outdoor clothing. 
Children will need to bring wellies and a waterproof coat to school as we will be   
going out whatever the weather!  

After the Easter holidays, we will also be introducing a weekly slot, on a rotation, 
for other classes throughout the school. The dates that your child will be taking 
part in Forest School will be shared in next week’s bulletin.  

PTA Easter Egg Hunt 

The PTA are getting prepared for the Easter event 
on the 8th April.  

They would really appreciate cake donations to sell 
during the Easter egg hunt from 3:15pm. Please can 
these be sent in with your child, to their classroom, 
on the morning of the 8th.  

They would like to be prepared with a rough idea of 
how many children will be taking part. If you are 
attending the event, please indicate by clicking 
HERE. 

Please note - this is not a booking form, so you are 
able to attend, like should your plans change       
between now and the event.  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAc__4Bw8vJUN0hNNkEzQ0hZNlhSWDZMQk9aNVRIUzBNUy4u&route=shorturl

